

20 January 2021

A Note of Thanks in Recognition of Local Health and Social Care Staff

The Covid-19 pandemic took hold in March 2020 and for just under a year we have witnessed staff and colleagues from across the NHS and Social Care working under tremendous pressure and delivering above and beyond to support and care for the people of Dorset.

Recently, yet again, we have seen an increase in the numbers of people suffering from the effects of Covid-19 and this we recognise is in addition to the normal range of seasonal illnesses and increased demands that health and social care work tirelessly to manage every winter.

We are immensely grateful for everything you have done and continue to do, and as a partnership we wanted to take this opportunity to say thank you to each and every doctor, nurse, care assistant, vaccinator, porter, carer, domestic, volunteer and key worker supporting the community during this unprecedented and challenging time.

Yours faithfully

Chief Constable James Vaughan

On behalf of the Dorset Local Resilience Forum

















